New date for signal completion
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The traffic signal at State Route 26 and Vista Del Lago is now scheduled to be operational by
Nov. 14,

District 1 Supervisor Gary Tofanelli received word on Monday about the new date from Carl
Baker, Caltrans District 10’s rural planning office chief.

Traffic signal work at the intersection began at the end of May and there have been several
anticipated beginning of operation dates going back to September.

Caltrans spokesman Warren Alford said some changes need to be made to the signal head
and after that is completed and barring any unforeseen circumstances, such as rain, the signal

should be up and running Nov. 14.



